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I oppose this bill which seeks to eliminate mail in voting for Oregonians. Mail in voting 

is secure, and makes for higher voter turn out in all of our elections. Eliminating mail 

in voting is a step that puts further barriers between people and their civic duty/right 

to vote, and could be interpreted, as the state government attempting to inact voter 

suppression tactics by decreasing access.  


